Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a lovely week preparing for our Mothering Sunday Church service. If you have not told us if you can attend with your child, please do so as soon as possible. Please bring your child at 10.45am dressed in school uniform. In Maths we learned about buying items from a shop and calculating coins we need to use to pay for different items. It would be great if you could reinforce this at home.

Tomorrow is World Down Syndrome Awareness Day. Please send your child to school in odd socks.

On **Friday 11th April** we are holding our Easter Bonnet Parade! You are invited to attend at **2.30pm** and you may take your child home after it has finished. Please make a bonnet with your child and bring it to school on the day as we don't have anywhere to store them safely.

Please would you check your child's uniform and P.E. kit because we have a couple of items that have gone astray? The children are absolutely fantastic at making neat bundles of their clothes now but items do still get mixed up. Please ensure that all items are labelled. Thank you.

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend!

Best Wishes,

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins